
From: Keith Sanders
To: Dana McCarthy
Subject: Checker Road traffic/ excessive speeds
Date: Monday, September 11, 2023 4:59:35 PM

I'm writing this letter as a concerned resident in the Brookstone development on Checker
Road, Long Grove. With added construction on Lake Cook Road, we have seen a tremendous
increase with traffic on Checker Road. Not only is there an increase in traffic, but we also
have speeding and even more concerning , dangerous passing of vehicles on a narrow
roadway. I can tell you a m and p m pick up of kids at the bus stop is particularly dangerous!
 Any mitigating steps to curtail this is greatly appreciated. Speed bumps, caution signals and
other considerations are welcome. Current state is unacceptable. Unfortunately, I hope it
doesn't take a tragic incident to be a catalyst for action. 

Thanks in advance,
Keith and Rachel Sanders
1862 Pheasant Run
Brookstone 

Keith Sanders
Vice President DEI & Talent Engineering 
75 Tri-State International Parkway 
Lincolnshire, Illinois 60069
Phone. 847-968-9454 Email: Keith.Sanders@cdw.com
Assistant: Melissa Dalton | 224-707-2250 | Melissa.dalton@cdw.com
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